
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: August 4, 2021 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       August 25, 2021 Board Meeting 

 

 

Request Board approval for New Jersey Child Assault Prevention Program grant submission 

and acceptance if approved for 2021-2022. If awarded, this will be the second year of using 

NJCAP to fulfill the Erin’s Law requirements that went into effect in September of 2020.  

 


